
Minutes of Central Service Committee Meeting
United Memorial Church

June 1st, 2010

Call to Order
Serenity Prayer
12 Traditions
Introductions
18 members of Committee/Groups present  
7th Tradition ($19.63)

Minutes of Previous Meeting (Errors or Omissions):

The Minutes of the meeting of May 4th, 2010 were reviewed by all present. 

Reed moved to accept the Minutes and Mike seconded it. It was passed unanimously. 

Reports:

Telephone Committee:

The Chairperson Mike told, he only has four volunteer members to help with the 
weekday shift.  That means, the cell phone is being used a lot more and last month bill for 
the cell, was double of what it used to be.  So if you can help, please call the phone office 
at 461-1119.  Last month there was 382 calls and 82 of them were individuals calling for 
the very first time.

Steve moved to accept the Report and Gary seconded it. It was passed unanimously. 

Treasurers Report:

The Chairperson not available (No report)

Entertainment:

Looking for a Chairperson?

Literature:

The Chairperson not available (No report)

District 1:

DCM  and/or Alt/DCM not available (No report)
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District 2:

DCM for District 2 Tim M. introduced us to the new Alt DCM Barry H. and told us there 
will be a workshop on July 11, 2010 at the George Dixon Center and the workshop will 
be about the four committees.  P.I. (Public Information), C.P.C. (Cooperation with 
Professional Community), Treatment Facility and Correctional Facility.

Also there has been open discussion among members about helping small groups GSR’s 
(General Service Representative) that can not effort to go for example to the Service 
Weekend in Truro.  If members have idea and/or suggestions, please bring it forward to 
your GSR or CSR (Central Service Representative).

Reed moved to accept the Report and John seconded it. It was passed unanimously.

Mid-Winter Round-up 2011

No report

Website Report:

The Chairperson Reed told us thing are going well.

There are a lot of new flyers this moth on various events taking place this summer.

During the month of May the AA website had the following traffic: 

811 Visits 
517 Unique Visitors (i.e. different users) 
2,838 Page views 
3.50 Average Page views per visit
2:42 Average Time on Site 

About 51 percent of visitors are finding the site though search engines like Google
About 27 percent is direct traffic
About 22 percent have been referred to the site (i.e. link on another site).

Meeting list is the most viewed page followed by the newsletter and the AA newcomer 
page.

To access the site you go to www.aahalifax.org

Phil moved to accept the Report and Sarah seconded it. It was passed unanimously. 

Newsletter:

The Chairperson Trudy told us there are lots of good stuffs in the newsletter this month. 
Two full pages of birthdays. There will be an update meeting list coming out next week 
on website. 
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Announcements for the newsletter are due 
on the 25th of each month.

If you want to receive the newsletter by E-Mail just contact her by phone at 488-7743 or 
E-Mail at aahalifax@gmail.com

John moved to accept the Report and Mike seconded it. It was passed unanimously. 

Hospital Report:

The Chairperson not available (No report)

Chair’s Report

The Chairperson Jennifer was away a lot in the last couple months and is just glad to be 
back.  

Old Business

The Chairperson asked for volunteers to Chair the Entertainment committee, no volunteer 
and to Co-Chair Central Service, no volunteer.

New Business:

Reed made a motion to provide up to $200 for Trudy to go and represent Central Service 
committee at the Service Weekend in Truro.  It was seconded by Mike.  The floor was 
open to questions and discussions.  

Voting then took place and the vote was:
10 YES
2 NO
0 ABSTENTIONS

Motion carried.

Also some members of the committee volunteer to get in touch in person with the 
Literature Chair.  A full update on literature will be available next meeting.
 
The next meeting of the Central Services Committee will be held on Tuesday, July 6th, 
2010. 

The meeting adjourned with the Responsibility Statement.
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